
 August 11, 2015 

 

An outbreak of diarrheal illness caused by Vibrio bacteria is 

occurring in British Columbia at this time. Please be aware 

that you are at an increased risk of getting this infection 

from eating raw oysters harvested in BC.  

To reduce your risk, choose cooked oysters. 

Public Health Warning 

                

                     


